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DATE:  September 26, 2018 

 

TO:  Herscher School Community  

 

FROM: Dr. Rich Decman 

 

RE:  Lead Testing of Water 

 

Below is a link to the test results for lead in grades K-8. All the drinking fountains and kitchen 

sinks in our K-8 buildings are below the 5 parts per billion Illinois State guidelines. Restrooms 

were not tested as the state did not require it.  

The state required testing through 5th grade by December 31, 2017. That testing was complete by 

that date for K-5th grade.  

In addition to testing our K-5 attendance centers, we also tested the 6th-8th grade floors. Extra time 

was needed for these grades because some of the drinking fountains had to be changed out and 

new water lines run to them to meet the 5 parts per billion guideline.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Larry Houberg, Maintenance Director 

or myself at 815-426-2162. Thank you. 

 

  


